
The Secretary of State, 
Department of the Environment, 
25 Savile Row, 
Iondon WIX 2BT,, 

Dear Sir'$"' 

Town & Country Planning Act 1221 

Re: Bunton Fire Station, RM!gn Road, 

19 AUG 1982 

L 1 3 / 1 7 / 1 / 3 4 W  & KM38 

Mrs K* Goff "6 

I write',with reference t o  the application dated 29th June 1982 for planning 
permission , and listed building consent for the demolition of the existing 
drintowarg the erection of a new drintower, and alterations to the rear 
boundary. The said building is in the ownership of the Greater landon Council, 
and tha t  Authority has  sought your  consent for the work and a t  the sme t6mes 
has requested tha t  this CouncILls observations on the proposal be forwarded 
to you direct* 

I have to advise you that this Council raises no objection to the proposed 
replacement of the drin tower and the alterations to the rear boundary 
shown on drawing nos. AR/P"239/050/1, A"G4/3D239/b5l/It 3D384/BP39 
3D384/SP99 3D384/TI and 30384/L3-Your 

faithfully 

Director 
Planning and Communications Department 


